
 

 

Welcome to 3MP 

Dear new class member, 

 

I  am looking forward to teaching you as we 

embark on the first steps of our Year 3 journey 

together. I am certainly keen to share 

with you some of our amazing topics including ‘Explore London’ 

where we will identify famous landmarks, investigate the  

importance of the River Thames and discover other geographical 

features. We will also be investigating different animal skeletons 

and compare these to our own skeletons in our science work.   

 

I  am sure that you are looking forward to having a restful 

break including spending time with your family and 

friends; I will look forward to hearing all about your  

exciting news when we are back in September. This  

summer I am going to be visiting New York and spending 

lots of time with my family in Cornwall!  

 

During the summer holidays it would be brilliant if you 

could take this opportunity to read as much as you can! Why not have a go 

at the school’s reading challenge ‘Caught Reading’ and have a picture  

taken in the most interesting place you can find?  Additionally, it would be 

helpful to continue to practise your times tables and your number bonds so 

we can make a great start to Year 3 with our Magicians’ Guild!   

 

I hope you have an enjoyable and safe break! See you all in the new 

school year!  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Pollard 
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